
Keeping you safe is our primary concern.
Working together, we can all stay safe. 

Staff screened at arrival;
symptomatic caregivers

must stay home

Consumer hotline staffed
by nurses to help address
questions and concerns

Universal masking required

Separation of patients according
to positive/negative status

Elimination of communal water,
food and beverage stations

Reconfigured seating areas to
allow for safe distancing

Patients tested prior to
most procedures

Increased hand hygiene practicesScreening stations,
temperature checks and 
mask confirmation at arrival

Limited number of
visitors; all are

screened at arrival

Dedicated building
entrances with visitor
screening stations

Virtual visits for patients and 
loved ones available
and encouraged

Here for you. And your safety.
We’re taking these steps every day.


